
June is here and our year end events are in full swing with many activities planned over the �nal
few weeks of school. Please review the important dates in the newsletter to ensure you know what
is happening as we wrap up another great year! I encourage all families to begin, or continue, a
study routine as we move into June. Set up a designated time every night for some review to
prepare for our end of the year assessments so that students can cover a small amount each day.
As a reminder, students in grades 6 & 9 will continue to write PATs in June and other classes will
also have �nal exams and review assignments to prepare for.

Our year-end awards ceremony will take place on June 26th, starting at roughly 11:00am and we are
hoping that many of you will be able to attend. We then invite all families to stay and play! We will
continue the tradition of a year-end water �ght following the awards ceremony and will end the day
off with a BBQ lunch provided by Canadian Natural Resources Ltd. This should all end by 1:30pm.
Though June 26th is a full day, and buses will be running their regular 4:00pm schedule, families
wanting to take their students home after lunch can certainly do so.

I want to end with a sincere thank you, to each of you, for your involvement and support throughout
another incredible year at Milo School! I am so appreciative of the ongoing support that the
community gives our school in everything we set out to do!

I hope you all have a fantastic June followed by a summer to remember!

Dakota Mattson



The Milo School Spring Flower Fundraiser was another huge
success! Thank you to our volunteers, Tracy Mozil, Alison Collins
and Mealane Deitz, for helping unload and sort all of the beautiful
�owers. The gym looked so pretty and smelled so nice. Thanks so
much to the community that continues to support our fundraising
efforts.



Ask your child(ren) what was their favourite part of the science center �eld trip. The bed of nails
and VR games looked very popular along with the outdoor play space.



Eggs Larvae Butter�y

All �eld trip forms are now on Edsby. Please log in to Edsby and
check for noti�cations for a request for approval.



The Milo School 2023-24 Yearbook will be for sale by pre-order
only. The pre-order deadline is Monday, June 3rd. The books cost
$30 and payment can be made by chq, cash or e-transfer to:
milo_o�cestaff@pallisersd.ab.ca

What's made of leather and sneezes?
A-shoe
from Paxton

School Clothing

Parents, students, community members can purchase t-shirts,
hats, jackets, hoodies, bags etc. with the Milo School logo with
the link below. For every dollar spent the school gets 10% towards
student clothing.

https://milo.entripyshops.com/

mailto:milo_officestaff@pallisersd.ab.ca
https://milo.entripyshops.com/


To the parents and guardians volunteering to help out with our �eld trips. Your assistance and
support is very much appreciated and the kids enjoy your company so much.
To Celia Lahd for choosing Milo School for her Library and Information Technology Diploma
practicum. She spent 3 weeks at the school helping Ms. Schneider in the library and creating fun
programs for the students.

May 29 - Free Hot Lunch - French Toast and sausages
June 3 - Parent Council Meeting 4:30 pm
June 4 - Royal Tyrrell Museum Field Trip
June 5 - Elementary Track Meet
June 10 & 11 afternoon - swimming in Vulcan
June 12 - Grade 9 PAT ELA Part B
June 13 - Grade 9 PAT Math Part A
June 17 - Blackfoot Crossing Historical Park Field Trip
June 18 - Grade 9 PAT Math Part B
June 19 - Grades 6&9 PAT Social
June 20 - Grades 6&9 PAT Science
June 24 - Lake Day
June 25 - Free Hot Lunch - individual pizzas
June 26 - Last day of school - Awards and BBQ Lunch

Tammy Lahd
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